UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

> NATIONAL PARK SERVICE WASHINGTON

> > July 31. 1937.

wind Cove

Prof. W. S. Campbell, The University of Oklahoma, Norman, Oklahoma.

Dear Professor Campbell:

We have your letter of July 25, telling of your visit to Wind Cave, and have noted with interest your comments on the important part played by the Indian in the history of that region. It is easily seen from what you say that you are familiar with the subject.

We appreciate your writing us as you have, and we shall be glad to keep this information in mind in preparing the next edition of the Wind Cave booklet.

Sincerely yours,

A. E. Demaray,

Acting Director.